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NEWS RELEASE/ PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
DATE:  JANUARY 12, 2024 
From:  Al Murray, Forestry, Parks and Recreation Administrator 
 
RE:  USER FEES AT JACK LAKE CROSS COUNTRY SKI TRAIL 
 
As opening of the cross-country ski season nears users of the Jack Lake Ski trail should be 
aware that beginning this year use of the trail will require payment of fees.  
 
With pending snow things look favorable for an opening sometime next week. Please watch 
for an official announcement of opening. 
 
Daily use fees will be collected at the trailhead at a rate of $10.00 per day per adult or a family rate 
of $20.00 per day for a family including two adults and their children under 18 years of age. 
Payments will be made at a self-service payment box. 
 
Annual passes will also be available with rates at $30.00 per year for adults and $60.00 per year for 
a family including two adults and all children under 18 years of age within the household. Annual 
passes will be valid from the official opening of the ski trail until November 31 of each year. New 
annual passes will be required after November 31st of each year. 
 
Annual passes will be available for the 2024 season at the Forestry, Parks and Recreation Office at 
1633 Neva Road, Antigo, Wisconsin beginning on January 12, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. For more information please call 715-627-6300. 
 
The fee requirements were enacted to provide funding to ensure the continued operation of the 
Jack Lake Cross-Country Ski trails to the levels of a premier destination for cross-country ski 
enthusiast. Failure to pay required fees is a violation of County ordinance and may result in fines 
under a citation.   
 
Other trails operated on County properties and managed by various partner groups remain in 
operation with donation-based funding. If you utilize those trails please contribute and contact 
those groups for opening dates and trail condition updates. 
 
We hope that you enjoy the Langlade County Cross-Country Ski trails this season and thank you for 
supporting the economy and businesses of Langlade County!  

 
Al  Murray 
 
Langlade County Forestry, Parks and Recreation Administrator 

http://www.langladeforestryandparks.com/

